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President and Members of the Munster Town Council
Chief Hajduk

Dustin Anderson, Town Manager

July 12,2023

Grant Award

The Fire Department has been awarded a $10,000.00 Newborn Safety Device Grant from the Indiana
Department of Homeland Security.

The grant will be used to install a Safe Haven Baby Box at Station 2 on Fisher Street. The department will
begin the search for contractors to perform the work necessary for the installation.

The grant funds must be obligated, and the project completed by June 30, 2024.



